
Newsletter 60 An HPV Tragedy Hidden by the Australian Media 

I would like to publicise an Australian case of a serious adverse reaction to the HPV vaccine 

because the Australian mainstream media is not covering both sides of the vaccination 

debate. Please read this story written by the parents of an Australian teenager in the prime 

of her life that has been struck down by the Gardasil vaccine http://sanevax.org/australia-

gardasil-survivor/ It is important that all parents of adolescents - boys and girls - read this 

description of the possible adverse events from HPV vaccines because the government and 

medical profession are not informing the public about the very real possibility of serious 

adverse events after HPV vaccination. 

This sad case is replicated many times in Australia and other countries where court action 

has now been started against the pharmaceutical company and some health authorities – 

Spain, France and India. All parents of Australian children who are scheduled to receive this 

vaccine in school programs should take note of the symptoms that are described in this case 

and observe their child's health for several years to see if their children's health deteriorates 

after receiving this vaccine. For more information on the possible side-effects of HPV 

vaccines please visit www.sanevax.org  

The reactions after vaccination are not always immediate - they can occur weeks, months or 

years later because of the known delayed effects of the chemicals in vaccines. Please write 

to the Health Minister and ask why this vaccine was introduced into the Australian 

population before it was proven to be safe, effective or necessary?  
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